
 
COUNTY OF ST. PAUL 
5015 – 49 Avenue, St. Paul, AB 
 

 

Request for Decision         

Council Meeting: January 8, 2019 

Lobbying Efforts regarding Bill C-69             

 

Request 

A Heavy Oil Committee Meeting was held with CNRL during December.  At that 

meeting, their Stakeholder Relations Advisor, indicated that CAPP was looking to 

arrange a meeting with local municipal leaders to further lobbying efforts with the 

Federal Government in regard to changes to Bill C-69.  They are looking to hold a 

meeting in Calgary the Week of January 14 or 21.  We would be recommending 

that the Reeve attend to represent the County’s interests at that meeting. 

 

 

Alternatives 

1. Approve the Reeve’s attendance at the meeting with CAPP. 

2. Deny approval of the Reeve’s attendance at the meeting with CAPP. 

 

 

Recommendation 

Administration is recommending that the Reeve be approved to attend the meeting 

with CAPP and other municipal leaders to further lobby efforts for changes to be 

considered in Bill C-69. 

 

 

 

 

Submitted by: Sheila Kitz, CAO 


